
Mr Wilson’s Weekly Message 

Wow, how do I even begin to summarise this year….. what a year 

it has been. I know every year I say “I could not be more grateful 

to my staff or more proud of these pupils”. Yet, honestly, I have 

never been prouder of the community we have here. We have 

faced so many changes to our school day as we knew it, from 

year group bubbles to lockdowns and yet as I walked around 

school this morning all I see is calm, purposeful learning. The resili-

ence and drive I have witnessed from both staff and students this 

year is phenomenal. I am so proud that throughout everything we have kept that sense of 

community spirit and curiosity to learn. From the end of year results I can see that we are in an 

excellent position for September and this really has been down to the whole community com-

ing together to support pupils. I cannot express my gratitude enough to each and every one 

of you.  I know the holidays can be a challenging time for some, and this summer may be 

slightly different again due to travel restrictions.  However, I urge all of our community to use 

the next weeks as a chance to truly rest and re-charge. With restrictions lifting, I urge you to 

make the most of your time away from school by continuing to learn! Go out and see our 

great city; spend time with friends and family and re-visit all that glorious knowledge that you 

have learnt this year. I wish you all a safe summer holiday and I am already looking forward to 

returning in September for what I know is going to be another fantastic year here at THA.  
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Key dates for next term  

Description Date Time 

GCSE Results Day Thursday 12th August  

Staff Training Day Wednesday 1st September 08:30 - 15:25 

Staff Training Day Thursday 2nd September 08:30 - 15:25 

First Day of School Year 7 &  11 Friday 3rd September  08:20 - 15:25 

First Day of School Year 8, 9 & 10  

                                 Year 7 and 11 
Monday 6th September 

Year 8, 9 &10 08:20 - 15:25 

Year 7 &11    11:15 - 15:25 

Follow us on twitter for daily updates, events and notices @TheHurlinghamAc 



Year 11 Prom  

On Wednesday we held our Year 11 Prom. Every year the pupils 

come suited and booted and this year they did not disappoint. Each 

and everyone looked absolutely stunning, and we didn't have tell a 

single person to tuck their shirt in all evening! It was so nice to spend 

the evening celebrating all their achievements over the past 5 years, 

and really see the pupils let their hair down. After all the disruption 

over the past 18 months, it was so important to us as a school that we 

were able to give the pupils the prom they deserved and send them 

off in style. We would like to say a massive thankyou to Mr Pudney 

and Mme James for all their hard work in making it happen. We wish 

all our Year 11’s the best of luck in everything they do. As Mr Wilson 

said during the night, remember that The Hurlingham Academy will 

always be your school. Please do still come in and see us and keep us 

updated on all your adventures. Whether you need support or want 

to celebrate your success, we will always be here for you. To all of 

Year 11, have a wonderful summer break and look forward to seeing 

you in August for results day.  
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Local summer activities for young people 


